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Dear Parent

New Student Reward Scheme
With the start of the academic year we have introduced a new electronic rewards card system in school called Vivo. (This will replace our existing . . . . . . . . . . )

Your child will be awarded points called “Vivos” for <insert a couple of your reward categories or in line with our rewards policy>which they will be able to redeem against a wide-range of approved products from an online catalogue. 

Your child will have their own private online account where they can check how many Vivos they have been awarded and by which teachers. They will also receive a credit-card style card which they will need to use in order to buy anything from the Vivo online shop.

As a parent/guardian, you will also have an online account which you can use to monitor your child’s achievements in school.  You can log in with the following details:

Username: 
<username>
Password: 
<password>
Domain: 
<domain>
When logging in for the first time you may wish to register an email address with us so that we can send you live updates on your child’s progress.

We look forward to recognising and celebrating your child’s achievements with Vivo. For further information on the scheme, please see our FAQs overleaf or visit www.vivoclass.com.

Yours sincerely

<name>
Role
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Vivo FAQs

· What could my child be awarded Vivos for?
Vivos will be awarded for <insert your reward categories>
· What kinds of products can my child redeem their Vivos against?
The online rewards catalogue contains a wide-range of pre-approved products including top-up credit, cinema tickets, high-street gift vouchers, school and sports equipment, as well as charity donations and <insert any products you may be supplying.>
· How will my child receive their rewards?
All products ordered will be delivered to your child at the school and <insert how they will be given out>. Larger items will be despatched in the form of a product specific voucher which your child will need to take to an Argos store to claim their prize.
· How can my child access their Vivo account?
Your child will be given a welcome letter with their unique username and password which they will need to enter in the login box on vivojunior.com (for Primary schools) or vivoedge.com (for all others) website. We suggest that they change these to something more memorable once logged on. They will also be able to access their account by swiping their Vivo card at a terminal in school.

· What happens if my child forgets their password or loses their card?
They will need to inform any member of staff who will be able to re-set their password or order a replacement card. Until their new card arrives, they will still be able to access their account by logging on to the website.
For more information please visit www.vivoclass.com
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